
LITTLETON & HARESTOCK PARISH COUNCIL 
 

CASUAL VACANCY FOR A 
PARISH COUNCILLOR 

 
1. There is a further vacancy on the above Council caused 

by a recent councillor resignation from the Harestock 
ward. 

2. A by-election to fill the vacancy will be held if, within 14 
days (not counting a Saturday or Sunday, Christmas Eve, 
Christmas Day, Maundy Thursday, Good Friday, or a 
Bank Holiday) from the date below, ten electors for the 
Parish give notice in writing claiming such an election to 
the Returning Officer. 

3. The address of the Returning Officer is: Winchester City 
Council, City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester, SO23 
9LJ. 

4. If notice for a by-election is NOT given then the Parish 
Council will fill the vacancy by co-option at the Parish 
Council meeting on 13th December 2021. 

 
Dated: 17th November 2021  Signed: Lisa Fielding (Parish Clerk) 

 
Address: Littleton and Harestock Parish Office, 
The Hall Way 
Littleton, 
Winchester, 
SO22 6QL 


